Randx L. Baker

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 11:02 AM
To: Randy L. Baker

Subject: FW: BuildingappResidential 2018 pdf

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Ashley Marie <4everteal@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 10:52 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Subject: Re: BuildingappResidential 2018.pdf

Hey Kimberly,

I am unsure if you are the one I need to contact. We are in the process of trying to get our shop moved but are
conflicted on what to do right now. We are actually in the middle of a lawsuit with our realtor for this house.
The end result may be that our realtor buys the house back from us and in that case we would take the shop
down and take it with us to wherever we would move. I don't want to go through the process of relocating the
shop and spend more money if this ends up happening. What should we do?

On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 2:07 PM Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org> wrote:

Once you submit the applications | can call you for payment.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services

108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2




